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December 6, 2018  

 

 

Justin Ballinger 

jballinger@themedicusfirm.com 

 

 

Dear Justin, 

 

We have worked with Chris Miller for months trying to find a 

good fit for a partner for our orthopedic group in south central 

Kentucky.  Chris has done a great job for us. He brought 

multiple candidates all of whom were a good fit for our 

practice.  Chris was always quite professional and was able to 

deal with the multiple personalities involved with such a search 

process.  

 

I could not have asked for someone to be more helpful, patient 

and persistent.  I certainly would endorse Chris, we are all 

well pleased with his approach and I think my comments would be 

echoed by our hospital as well as they were intimately involved 

with the search. I will be glad to discuss in detail if any 

question should arise.   

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

Barret Lessenberry, MD   
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